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Restricting vote by mail will negatively impact voter engagement. If Salem wants to 

represent the interests of Oregonians at large (rather than just those with flexible 

schedules, mobility and transportation), please retain vote by mail. Those who would 

struggle to visit an in-person polling place do deserve to retain their vote, and need 

representation as much as any other constituent, if not more.  

 


